
FAV HB0799
Shawna Sherrell

Dear House Health and Government Operations Committee,

I am writing as a Maryland resident in support of HB0799, “State and Local Government
- COVID-19 - Vaccination by Choice Act.”

No one should be barred from making a living due to their vaccination status. COVID-19
vaccines (and any subsequent boosters) should not be the standard to maintain a roof
over one’s head or put food on the table.

Sincerely,

Shawna Sherrell


